
 

 

Moat Community College 
Maidstone Road, Leicester, LE2 0TU 
Principal Mr. B Killeen 
0116 2625705 
office@moat.leicester.sch.uk 
moat.leicester.sch.uk 

Thursday 18th June 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Ref: Coronavirus Update 
 
We hope that you and your family are safe and well.  
 
I have some updates on our students returning to school:  
 
Year 10 
Our year 10 students returned to school this week. It was lovely to 
welcome them back.  
This return followed detailed planning to ensure that the school was safe 
for all staff and students. There is a link on our website which shows the 
preparations that were made and the physical changes to the school.  
The year 10s will be starting to catch up on the work that was missed. 
They will also be set work over the summer to help them prepare for 
GCSEs next year. The attendance this week was 60% (143 students), which 
is pleasing in the circumstances. I do hope that the rest of year 10 will 
return next week. If you have any concerns, please contact the school 
office. 
Year 10 students should also be completing their on-line work until the 
end of term. Their teachers will be on-line every day setting work and 
giving support/feedback. 
 
Year 7, 8 and 9 
It is now clear that years 7, 8 and 9 will not be returning to school until 
the start of the autumn term. We will continue to set work and support 
students on-line. We are very grateful for all of the support that you 
have given to your children with their learning from home.  
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Next Year 
As yet, we have had no information from government about schools 
reopening in the new school year. As soon as have this information I will 
write to you again. 
 
We will continue to keep all parents and students informed about 
developments by letter and on our website. 
 
If you have any concerns or questions as we start to communicate our 
future plans, please contact the school office. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr B Killeen 
Principal 
 
 


